UROPEAN
ASINO

A SSOCIATION

Grace Letter

Brussels, November 23, 2023

Subject: Request for Extension of Submission Deadline for Communication on Engagement Report

Dear United Nations Global Compact,

I am writing on behalf of the European Casino Association to communicate an unfortunate delay in
the submission of our Communication on Engagement Report, which was scheduled for 26th
November 2023.

Despite our efforts to adhere to the set timeline, unforeseen circumstances and challenges have
hindered our progress. One of the chief reasons is the delay in the collection of requisite information
from our association members, which we did not anticipate. This has affected our ability to collate
and prepare the report in a timely manner.

In addition, we have recently experienced a personnel change within our administration due to the
departure of a seasoned employee. The time required to adequately train a new staff member to
handle the responsibilities has further contributed to the delay.

Considering these unforeseen circumstances, we kindly request an extension for the submission of
the report. We assure you that we are working diligently to expedite the process and will upload the
report at the earliest possible time.

Should you have any queries or require further information, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Thank you very much for your understanding and cooperation in this matter.

Yours sincerel

European Casino Association
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